Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Tim Cook [tcook@cookenvironmental.com]
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2011 12:26 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Obaid Abdullah; Jennifer Rice

Subject: Draft CAP for Sunol Tree Gas Station
Hilerry,

The 30 day public review period of the Draft CAP for the Sunol Tree Gas Station should be complete by now. The report
was sent to you on December 15, 2010. Have you received any public comment such that | need to revise the CAP?
Please advise as we would like to finalize the CAP as soon as possible. Please send a correspondence with further
instruction.

Thank you,

Tim Cook
Cook Environmental Services, Inc.
(925) 478-8390



